
 

 

 

 

 

Full Newsletter to follow shortly 

Anti-Bullying / Friendship Week 

As you are aware our Friendship Week is ongoing at the moment and will continue until Friday 16
th

 

October. 

Our emphasis for the older children is going to be on Cyber-bullying.  The Parents Association have invited 

Ger Brick of ‘iNetSafety Talk’ into the school to speak to 4
th

 / 5
th

 / 6
th

 class on the subject of Cyber-bullying.  

The Parents Association have very kindly covered the cost of these workshops.  Agus táimid an-bhuíoch 

dóibh siúd!  These talks will take place in the school tomorrow Thursday 15
th

 October. 

 

Clothes Collection / Autumn clean out before Christmas 

Our clothes collection will take place tomorrow Thursday 15
th

 October.  Please donate all your new or used 

mens/womens and childrens clean unwanted clothing, shoes, belts, handbags, ties, linens, household 

textiles, stuffed toys, etc., to our collection. 

Please drop them into the school and not into the clothes bin in the car park. 

 

Headlice 

Please check your child’s hair for head lice and treat immediately. 

 

Parents Association A.G.M. 

The Parents Association A.G.M. will be held tomorrow night – Thursday October 15
th

 at 8:00 p.m. in Cullina 

National School Hall. 

 

Board of Management 

Kindly send in your consent forms immediately if you wish to be the ‘Parents Representative’ on our School 

Board of Management for 2015 – 2019.  We need 2 Parents Please. 

 

First Communion – Saturday May 28
th

  

First Communion – Saturday May 28
th

 at 10:30 a.m. in St. Marys Church Beaufort 

Meeting for Parents of First Communion Children – Wednesday 21
st

 October at 7:30 p.m. in Cullina National 

School Hall. 

 

Confirmation 

Sacrament of Confirmation – Tuesday 16
th

 February at 11:00 a.m. in St. Marys Church Beaufort 

Ceremony of Enrolment/Light (Confirmation) Saturday 5
th

 December during 7:30 p.m. Mass in St. Mary’s 

Church Beaufort. 

 

Astellas Art Competition 

Astellas Competition (details given at school by class teacher) must be completed by Wednesday next 21
st

 

October and handed in to your teacher if you are competing. 

 

A more detailed newsletter will follow shortly 
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